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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL - Notice of Preparation  

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE NO. 2018111058 

 

Date:  September 30, 2019 

To:  Agencies and Interested Parties 

From:  Westlands Water District 

Subject:  Notice of Termination of CEQA Process and Withdrawal of Notice of  
  Preparation – Shasta Dam Raise Project 

 
On November 30, 2018, Westlands Water District (District) issued a Notice of Preparation 
(NOP) of a draft environmental impact report (EIR) under the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) for the Shasta Dam Raise Project (Project).  The NOP served two 
purposes: 1) to solicit information on the scope of the environmental analysis for the 
Project; and 2) to notify agencies and interested parties that a Project EIR would be 
prepared.   
 
By way of this Notice of Termination of CEQA Process and Withdrawal of the NOP for the 
Project, the District desires to and hereby does terminate the CEQA process for the 
Project. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you that the District has terminated its CEQA review 
of the Project.  No action on your part is necessary. 

 
 

Date:  _______________________________ 

Signature: _______________________________ 

  Jose Gutierrez, Chief Operating Officer 

  Telephone: (559) 241-6215 

 

Attachment: Notice of Completion & Environmental Document Transmittal 

September 30, 2019








